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UPPINGHAM TOWN 
COUNCIL 

Town Clerk: 
 

Telephone: 
Email: 

Website: 
Twitter: 

 
Address: 

Debbie Bettles 
 
01572 822681 
townclerk@uppinghamtowncouncil.co.uk 
uppinghamtowncouncil.gov.uk 
@UppinghamTC 
 
Town Hall, High Street East, Uppingham, 
Rutland LE15 9PY 

 
To: Members of the Council’s Planning Committee. 12th February 2020 

 

Dear Councillor, 
 

I SUMMON YOU TO A MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE which will take place on Wednesday 19th February 

2020 at 6.15pm in the Council Chamber. The agenda of the business to be transacted is detailed below. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Debbie Bettles  
 

Clerk to the Council 
Please note that an audio recording of the meeting may be made and that the recording will be publicly available following the meeting including publication 
via the Council’s website.  If you do not wish your speech to be recorded please contact The Clerk to Uppingham Town Council on 01572 822681 to discuss 
your concerns. The Council will not publish recordings of speakers if they do not wish to appear in the recording of the meeting. 

 
AGENDA 

1. Attendance register and apologies for absence. 
 

2. Declaration of members’ interests and applications for dispensation. 
 

3. To confirm the minutes of the meeting held on 22nd January 2020 
 

4. Opportunity for members of the public to speak. (One short statement of a maximum 3 minutes can be made in 

support of an application and one against for the same duration, these will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis). 

5. To consider applications for planning permission: 
 
a) 2020/0131/FUL – Proposal: Single storey extension to rear of property. 26 Willow Close, Uppingham, Rutland, LE15 

9RD. 
b) 2020/0133/CAT – Proposal: 1 no. – Iiex Tree -Fell. 7 Leicester Road, Uppingham, Rutland, LE15 9SB. 
c) 2020/0137/CAT – Proposal: Remove 1 no. Cherry Plum Tree (T1) – to allow for repair and re-installation of patio 

and prevent damage to wall. 4 Hall Gardens, Uppingham, Rutland, LE15 9HG. 

 
 
 

~ENDS~ 
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